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Dear Minister,

On behalf of the organizing committee of Taipei City and New Taipei City, Taiwan, I am
delighted to extend a warm invitation to athletes across Latvia to participate in the World Masters
Games 2025, scheduled to take place from May 17 to 30, 2025, in the beautiful cities of Taipei
and New Taipei.

The World Masters Games—aptly themed “Sports beyond Age, Life beyond Limits”—celebrates
athleticism and camaraderie among those aged 30 and above, allowing participants to express
their passion for sports without the constraints of performance thresholds or national teams. With
35 diverse sports categories, players will have the opportunity to showcase their skills and enjoy
friendly competition, all while connecting with fellow athletes from around the globe. Taipei and
New Taipei Cities present an ideal backdrop for this extraordinary event, seamlessly blending
traditional culture with modern prosperity. These interconnecied core cities are known for their
convenience and hospitality, offering myriad attractions ranging from historic temples to vibrant
night markets—providing a unique cultural experience beyond the sporting events.

Taiwan is not just a hub for advanced technology such as ICT and semiconductors; it is also a
paradise for biodiversity and outdoor sports, ensuring that athletes will have a remarkable
experience. We sincerely hope that you will encourage athletes to join us in this exciting journey,
where sport transcends age limits and fosters global connections.

The registration period for this event is open from February 17, 2024, to February 17, 2025. We
invite athletes from Estonia to become part of this inclusive celebration of sports and life, where
every participant represents not only themselves but the spirit of their nation.

To further assist with Estonian athletes’ participation in the Games, I am pleased to provide
brochures and introductory materials detailing the event for your kind reference. If you have any



questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you for your
favourable consideration, and we look forward to welcoming the athletes from Estonia to the
World Masters Games 2025.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your Honourable the assurances of my highest
consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Andrew H.C. Lee
Representative



